








G

glenmark

A new way for a new world

Recall of these batches have been initiated as an abundance of caution against the Out of
Specification results for the test of dissolution (By UV) for the batches 17210413 & 17210903,
reported at shelf life time point in the long term stability (commercial batches). Batches 17210413
& 17210903 are not part of recall as these have been expired.

Please see details of product batches listed in above table and refer enclosed product labels for
ease in identifying the product. Glenmark Pharmaceuticals Inc. initiated shipment of this product
(from 20 batches) from July 26, 2021.

Examine your inventory and if you have any inventory available pertains to batch specified in
above table then quarantine it immediately.

We are requesting the batch specified in the above table to be returned to Inmar Rx Solutions
(address below) using the Postage Paid Product Return label that was provided in your Recall
Return Packet.

Inmar Rx Solutions
3845 Grand Lakes Way
Grand Prairie, TX 75050

Please complete and return the enclosed response form preferably within 72 hours of receipt of
this notification. Please either fax your response to 817-868-5362 or email to
Rxrecalls@Inmar.com.

If you have any questions regarding your recall return please contact Inmar at 877-887-2930
Inmar office hours are Monday through Friday, from 9am to 5pm EST.

Lastly, this recall is being made with the knowledge of the Food and Drug Administration.
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